
To Whom It May Concern:  

 You are invited to participate in our study titled, “Understanding Occupational Therapy 
Practitioners’ Perspectives on Mentorship”.  

The Occupational Therapy Department of Loma Linda University is conducting a graduate 
student research study regarding the perspectives of mentorship among currently practicing 
occupational therapists. This study aims to increase knowledge of mentorship in the field of 
occupational therapy and the process of developing professional insight throughout a clinical 
career.  

Your contribution to the research in this study is highly regarded and the research team 
anticipates your participation.  

See attached flyer for more information.  
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A T T E N T I O N !
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PURPOSE 

The purpose of this research study is to explore occupational therapy
practitioners’ perspectives on mentorship in the United States through a mixed

methods approach. 

WHO CAN PARTICIPATE?

Must be an OTP:
Practicing occupational therapist
Practicing occupational therapy
assistant

WHAT’S INVOLVED?

Complete a 5 minute survey
Schedule an optional interview up to
30 minutes via Zoom with research
team members regarding your
experience with mentorship

PRINCIPAL INVESTIGATOR

Loma Linda University, Department of Occupational Therapy invites you to
participate in a Graduate Student Research Study:

Arezou Salamat, OTD., OTR/L
Associate Professor
Email: asalamat@llu.edu

Understanding Occupational Therapy Practitioners’
Perspectives on Mentorship

IF INTERESTED
Please scan the QR code
or copy the link below for
the survey.
https://llu.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/for
m/SV_6nazCYMPwLSTYhg

END-DATE OF STUDY: September 30, 2025
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